
 

LAST WEEK 
 

Sunday School   54  

Worship Attendance      91    

     
Your giving empowers our collective work for God’s purpose.  Thanks!  

 

OUR THANKS TO 

 

PASTORAL CARE THIS WEEK:  Mark Thomas  

 

NURSERY: 

 Today: Beth Maurer       Next week:  Dena Hostetler 

 

GREETERS: 

 Today: Beth Maurer & Family   Next week: Beth Maurer & Family 

     

SOUND OPERATOR: 

 Today:  Mark Kauffman  Next week: Larry Evans 

 

MEDIA OPERATOR: 

Today: Savannah Hostetler    Next week: Annie Steiner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“Jesus compels us to experience and extend the gracious rule of God 

by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 

 
   

 
 

 

A Gifted People 
 

Preparing 

By praying together   Infant Nursery @ 8:45a.m. 

 

Gifting for Worship 

Welcome & Call to Worship  Bill Barrett 

Prelude     Bell Choir   

Psalms 99 & Opening Prayer 

Gathering Hymns    Carl Newcomer 

 

Gifting for Nurture 

Scripture- Ephesians 4:11-16   Janet Wilkins 

Meditation “To Equip His People…”  Pastor Dave Maurer 

Commissioning Cheryl Shank as Youth Pastor 

Opening Words    Pastor Dave 

Words of Response   Cheryl Shank 

Litany of Commissioning (see insert) Pastor Dave  

Ritual of Pouring 

Prayer of Blessing   Pastor Dave 

 

Gifting for Stewardship 
With our offerings   Darin Robinaugh 

 & Offertory   Pat Yoder    

With Choruses    Annie Steiner and Team   

 

Gifting for Fellowship and Mutual Care 

Commissioning of Servants HWB# 851  Mary Newcomer 

Of our joys, requests, thanksgivings & responses 

Pastoral Prayer    Barb Landes 

 

Gifting for Mission 

Benediction     Dick Lindemer 

Sending hymn 
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THIS WEEK 

 

TODAY  

9:30 a.m.—Sunday School 

10:40 a.m.—Worship Service 

2:30 p.m.—Green Hills Service  

6:00 p.m.—Youth and Mentors  
 

MONDAY 

6:00 p.m.—Bethel Homework Help Open House 
 

TUESDAY 

9:30 a.m. —Women’s Bible Study 

12:00 p.m.—Peace & Justice Lunch CANCELED 

3:00 p.m.—Bethel Homework Help 
 

WEDNESDAY 

4:15 p.m.—Our Daily Bread 

7:00 p.m. –Youth Bible Study 
 

THURSDAY 

3:00 p.m.—Bethel Homework Help 
 

FRIDAY 

1:00 p.m.—Blood Drive 
 

NEXT SUNDAY  
9:30 a.m. — Sunday School   

10:40 a.m. — Worship Service (Pastor Dave on Proverbs 3:1-24) 

12:00 p.m.—Potluck followed by Annual Business Meeting 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

The Newsletter Deadline is October 20th for the Nov/Dec 2014 issue. 

Please have submissions to Tesa electronically or to her mailbox by then.  
 

Our annual business meeting has been rescheduled to October 26th.  A 

Potluck lunch will be held following worship, with the meeting to follow 

the meal.  Please bring your own table service for the meal. 
 

Bethel Movie Night – Our next movie night will be on Friday, October 31st 

from 6:30-8:30PM.  The movie is about a dog and his boy and their 

adventures in time. Please plan to attend and invite your friends. 
 

Bethel will be celebrating 125 years in 2015. Contact Tesa if you have 

ideas or want to help in the planning process to celebrate this milestone. 

 

 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Congregational Chair Update –The gifts discernment committee has 

called Dennis Showalter as our next congregational chair.   He will 

officially begin his work on January 1st.  Until then, Todd Hostetler will 

continue as Interim Congregational Chair.  As with our other positions, an 

affirmation ballot is in your mailboxes for this position and for Elaine 

Newcomer as Assistant Children’s Sunday School Superintendant. 
 

Everence Seminar Rescheduled – to Tues., Oct. 21st at 6:30 p.m.-

“Understanding your options with Medicare in 2014,” at South Union 

Mennonite Church.  Please RSVP to (614) 873-7773 or 

devan.humphries@everence.com. 
 

Little Eden Camp, located in beautiful northern Michigan, has openings 

for a Full-Time Maintenance Director and a Part-Time Office Manager. 

These positions could be filled by a married couple desiring to minister 

together at a Mennonite camp or by individuals applying for one of the 

positions. If interested, please send a resume to admin@littleeden.org or 

mail it to 3721 Portage Point Drive, Onekama, MI 49675. For more details 

about the camp, visit www.littleeden.org or call 231-889-4294. 
 

Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) Great Lakes is seeking a Program 

Coordinator/Church Relations Associate in Illinois. This person will be 

responsible for programming in Chicago and relationships with constituent groups 

and congregations throughout Illinois. This includes speaking in churches, 

representing MCC Great Lakes in various settings and making connections between 

MCC and constituents. This salaried position has responsibility for church relations, 

peace and justice education, MCC Great Lakes programs and representing MCC in 

the Chicago metropolitan area. For a full job description, visit www.mcc.org 

Individuals interested in this position should send a letter of intent and current 

resume to Amber Falcón at amberfalcon@mcc.org. 
   

PRAYER & PRAISE NOTES 

 

 Pray for Earl Nxwcomer (Art’s brother) who is still having 

difficulty in recovering from his surgery and heart attacks. 

 Pray for DOOR’s city directors and national staff as they gather 

today in Chicago for a week of meetings and fellowship. Pray for 

them as they reflect on last year’s programs and plan for 2015. 

Thank God for the DOOR program through which Mennonite 

Mission Network and Presbyterian Church USA’s Young Adult 

Volunteers partner. 

 Pray for our congregation as we begin a new program year 

together and seek God’s leading.  
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